
This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday
Flyer every week!

5/17: Bike Fest, 2:30 pm
5/21: PTA General Meeting, 6 pm -7 pm
5/22: Site Council Meeting, 4:30 meet.google.com/cdr-pjpm-ztg
5/24: Bridlemile Fun Run
5/27: Memorial Day - No School
6/5- 6/7: Scholastic Book Fair
6/7: Field Day!
6/14: Last Day of School

The 11th annual Bridlemile Bike Fest is today! (May 17th, 2:30-4pm) and we need your help to make
it happen! Please consider signing up for at least one shift so we can provide the full array of
planned activities. The SignUp is here: https://signup.com/go/PenzDTS
Happenings include:

A bike mechanic from Trek will be on site to provide bicycle repair and tuning services,
Safe Routes to Schools themes giveaway items
A raffle with bike-related prizes (will start at ~3:45, must be present to win)
SNACKS!
The S-L-O-W race,
Loops around Bridlemile and through Hamilton Park

Ride over to school or drop off your kiddo's bike on the way to school to avoid the after school
rush. There is ample bike parking outside the office.

http://meet.google.com/cdr-pjpm-ztg
https://signup.com/go/PenzDTS


A big thank you to both Trek Bicycle and the Oregon Bicycle Racing Association (OBRA) for their
continued support of this event.
Parents and guardians do not need to be present for their kid(s) to participate. If you want to stay
and volunteer for a shift there are plenty of options to choose from. If you have any questions
please contact David at steinnet@gmail.com.

mailto:steinnet@gmail.com


At Bridlemile, we use the School Success Survey results to inform our school improvement plan
goals regarding school climate and culture. We ask our families to fill out this survey so that we
may better support your needs.

Please select Bridlemile from the down-down menu. Families with more than one student in PPS
can respond for their eldest student or take the survey more than once.
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/familyspring24/surveys

Come by the garden to enjoy treats provided by staff. Bridlemile is grateful for our amazing
community who support us each step of the way. Come for a snack, stay for the conversation and
visit!

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/familyspring24/surveys


Starting next school year, Bridlemile will purchase school supplies
in bulk for all our K-5 students. This ensures that students have all
the needed materials that the homeroom teacher has requested
and that each student has the same items. This will also reduce the
cost of supplies for families. What this means is that you don't
need to trek to the store or do any on line ordering for school
supplies! Avoid the crowds, avoid the hassle! On the first day of
school all your student's school supplies will be in the classroom!!

Please consider making a $35 donation per student in your family in order to offset the cost of
these supplies. We have had to use a considerable amount of our budget to ensure materials are
here prior to the first day of school.

If this donation request would cause a hardship for your family, please note that payment is not
required in order for your student(s) to receive supplies. All Bridlemile students will receive school
supplies.

You are welcome to donate the amount that your family is comfortable with or even consider
donating an additional amount on behalf of another student. All donations will be used to pay for,



but not limited to: substitutes, additional supplies, and curriculum materials. Bridlemile’s Tax ID
donation information is included on the SchoolPay receipt.

You may pay by cash, check (payable to Bridlemile School), or you may also pay electronically
through PPS’ SchoolPay, set up directly for school supplies.

If you wish to donate to support another Bridlemile family please make sure to write a note in
SchoolPay that the extra funds are intended to cover another family. Thank you for your continued
support of Bridlemile.

Students from Ms. Covington-Brehm's class proudly show off their certificates from The HeART of
Portland. Their collaborative piece was chosen to represent Bridlemile at this year's art show. They
also received a screen printed tote bag as appreciation for their work.

https://schoolpay.com/
http://schoolpay.com/


The May monthly featured book for No Place For Hate is Rose
Spoke Out: The Story of a Rose Schneiderman written by Emma
Carlson Berne and illustrated by Giovanni Abeille.The book just
arrived at the Bridlemile library and will be shared with grades K-5.
The story features themes of hope, making a difference,
community, and working together. Rose was a young immigrant
who worked in a cap factory in New York City. She saw that women
workers earned much less than men and that the factory was cold
and dirty. Rose spoke up for better conditions and the International
Ladies Garment Workers Union was born. We are excited to share
this book with our students this month!
-Ms. Arick and Ms. Wick

Next Meeting is Wednesday, May 22, 4:30pm-5:15pm. virtual at
meet google com/cdr-pjpm-ztg

http://meet.google.com/cdr-pjpm-ztg


We are considering adding an attendance goal to our School Improvement Plan for next year.

Registration for the Fun Run has officially opened! We are only on day 3 of our program and we’re
well on our way to reaching our goal of $15,000! You are invited to cheer us on as we run! Please
check in at the front of the school, and wear a "Bridlemile Visitor" sticker to identify yourself. Pom
Poms are available for parent cheerleaders! K-2 will be running on the lower field from 12:00-
12:40pm and 3-5 will be running from 12:50-1:40pm! Every student will receive their Bridlemile
Beagle Fun Run t-shirt at school in the morning on Friday, May 24th.

PROGRAM UPDATES:
$12,857 SCHOOL PROFIT so far!
40% of Students REGISTERED
18 STATES donated!
and 3 countries!

Thank you so much for registering your student and sharing your link with your friends and
families! We appreciate your support and look forward to this exciting community event! Your Next
Steps:
Register at MYBOOSTER.COM today!

https://mybooster.com/v3?utm_source=camp-resources&utm_medium=kdm-gdoc&utm_campaign=44936&utm_content=teacher-email-pd1


The 2024-25 PTA budget process is underway and our executive board will have a draft, or interim
budget for your approval at our May General Meeting on Tuesday, May 21st at 6:00pm. Before we
finalize the interim budget, we would like to survey our membership and community, about any
potential interest or demand for the return of afterschool programs to Bridlemile. Additionally, we
would like to know if our PTA desires to fund scholarship opportunities for any afterschool
programs.

Please complete this survey by today May 17th and we will update our interim budget and
programming, if necessary.

Thank you for all that you do for our Beagle Community and please email
ptatreasurer@bridlemileschool.org if you have any questions, or ideas for the interim 2024-25
budget. Link to Approved 2023-24 Bridlemile PTA Budget Thank you. Sincerely, Jazzmin Reece
Assistant Treasurer, Bridlemile PTA

Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter

mailto:ptatreasurer@bridlemileschool.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1naYfCdbL1b7zYT9PDbFpYfOff79kJG73/view


Bridlemile Elementary School

Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles
Email: bridlemile-office@pps.net
Website: https://www.pps.net/bridlemile
Location: 4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Portland, OR, USA
Phone: 503-916-6292

Bridlemile Elementary School Website

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email
us at Bridlemile-Office@pps.net.

Bridlemile Elementary School
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile

4300 SW 47th Dr.
Portland, OR 97212
503-916-6292
bridlemile-office@pps.net
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